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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR TREASURY AND RESOURCES 

BY DEPUTY M. TADIER OF ST. BRELADE 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 22nd SEPTEMBER 2015 

 

 

Question 
 

“What plans, if any, are there for the disposal of the current St Saviour’s Hospital site, and what 

discussions and offers have been made, if any, for the possible uses of the site? Moreover, does the 

Minister have a preferred option for the future usage of the site?” 

 

 

Answer 
 

There are no definitive plans to dispose of the current St Saviour’s Hospital site south of the La Route de 

la Hougue Bie, which is currently an operational site for Health and Social Services Department (HSSD). 

However HSSD is working with Jersey Property Holdings and aims to relocate the current operational 

service to improve the facilities for service users and free the site for redevelopment in due course. 

 

Should it not be needed for future operational use, an alternative use will be identified that provides an 

appropriate return to the Public. The future use of the site will be a matter for consideration in the context 

of the location, topography and planning limitations.  

 

The site to the North of La Route de la Hougue Bie, which includes Rosewood House and Clinique Pinel, 

will remain as a HSSD operational site for the foreseeable future. 

 

 

 

 


